
A farewell Call on H.E. Dr. Ebtakar, Vice President and Head 

of Department of Environment by Ambassador Haneda 

 

On September 22nd 2015, H.E. Mr. Koji Haneda, Ambassador of 

Japan to Iran, visited the Department of Environment to pay a farewell call 

on H.E. Dr. Ebtakar, Vice President and the Head of the Department of 

Environment. H.E. Dr. Ebtakar expressed her appreciation to H. E. 

Ambassador Haneda for his active efforts in the environment field including 

contribution to restoration of Lake Urmia. H.E. Ambassador Haneda also 

expressed his appreciation to H.E. Dr. Ebtakar for her great cooperation with 

Japanese Government and mentioned that he expects to further develop 

bilateral relations in the future.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ambassador Haneda receiving a gift from H.E. Dr. Ebtakar  

 


